
 

May 6, 2019 

Miami School Vice-Principal 

I am pleased to announce the appointment of Steve Doell as the Vice Principal for Miami 

School effective September 3, 2019. 

Steve holds a Bachelor of Physical Education and Bachelor of Education from the University of 

Manitoba. Steve begins his Post-Baccalaureate with an Administration focus, beginning in 

September of 2019. Steve began his career at Miami School and has provided support in the 

areas of Music, Resource, Career Development, Credit Recovery, and Alternative Programming. 

Steve is presently one of the Acting Teachers in Charge at Miami School. Steve is actively 

involved in coaching within Miami School and presently represents Miami School as the Athletic 

Director.  

Steve is a lifelong learner committed to education, professional development, and students. 

PRSD welcomes Steve to his new role as Vice Principal at Miami School and looks forward to 

additional administrative support he will bring to Miami students and staff. 

Congratulations, Steve!  

 

Terry Osiowy 

Superintendent/CEO 

Prairie Rose School Division 


